

Baker County Public Schools School Safety & Auxiliary Services



Sherrie Raulerson, Superintendent of Schools

392 South Boulevard East, Macclenny, Florida 32063

Telephone: (904) 259-0432

www.bakerk12.org

Fax: (904) 259-0490

Reporting Threatening & Concerning Behaviors

The Baker County School District is committed to meeting the needs of all students in a safe, nurturing, and encouraging environment. In order to ensure student safety, everyone must be willing to report any threatening or concerning behavior. We would like to inform you of the several methods that are available for students, parents, faculty and staff to report suspicious behaviors that they deem to be concerning. You may use any of the following resources to report threatening and concerning behaviors:

Report concern directly to any faculty, staff or administrator- This is the best method to immediately report threatening or concerning behaviors to school officials.

Call and speak to a school official or administrator- This option allows for immediate reporting to school officials during school hours.

See Something, Say Something Hotline- Dial 904-259-0953 to report any possible threats or serious concerning behaviors during the day or after school hours. This option is available to everyone 24 hours a day and will alert school and sheriff's office officials.

Fortify Florida- An anonymous 24-hour reporting application that is available on all student devices and can be downloaded to any personal device where reports are directed to school, sheriff's office and state officials. This reporting tool is available at getfortifyfl.com or you can download the application to your cellular device.

Always remember. If you see something, say something. It takes all of us being vigilant and willing to report concerning student behaviors to ensure everyone's safety. Be sure to review these reporting methods and utilize them when necessary.

*Note: Intentionally making a false report will result in school disciplinary action consistent with the student code of conduct.

Sincerely,

Steve Cannon

Director of Safety & Security and Auxiliary Services

Baker County School District